
 

Moredon Primary & Nursery School 

Moredon Road, Swindon, Wiltshire SN2 2JG 

Tel: 01793 600344   Email: admin@moredon.swindon.sch.uk 

Website: www.moredon.swindon.sch.uk  Follow us: @MoredonPrimary 

Principal: Mrs Claire Leach 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Proud to be part of The White Horse Federation Multi Academy Trust 

www.thewhitehorsefederation.org.uk 

 

Your learning journey 

to new horizons p 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                             Monday 28th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                         
 

Welcome back to term 4! I hope the week off has been enjoyable and you are ready to start the new term. 

This term will have two overarching topics. We will begin the term focusing on ‘People Who Help Us’ and then 

move onto Spring/Easter towards the end of term. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic 

 

We are having some visitors in this term to visit the children. A PCSO will be coming into Nursery with their 

police car. The fire service is going to be coming into Nursery during ‘fire’ week and the children will get to 

experience fun activities. We will have a nurse visit us too and the children will be able to use and look at his 

equipment. We are also hoping for a visit from a local dentist too. A trip to the post office and potentially the 

garden centre for the morning/all day children, could be happening this term as well, with letters and dates 

to follow in a couple of weeks’ time, if they go ahead. There are lots of other whole-school events happening 

this term too so keep an eye out for letters/Dojo posts about these events. 
 

Reading 

 

Reading continues to be a priority and we do expect the children to share their book regularly at home. 

Remember to fill in the reading record as once your child has read 30 times, they will be able to collect a 30 

reads prize and certificate. 
 

 

w/c 28.2.22 Police 

(Book Week) 

1.3.22 - PCSO Visit 9.30am 

2.3.22 - Bedtime Story – 5-5.30pm 

3.3.22 – World Book Day 

w/c 7.3.22 Fire  

 

7.3.22 – Firefighter Visit 9.15am 

11.3.22 - Uniform and Book Sale 

w/c 14.3.22 Doctors/Nurses 

 

Nurse Visit – TBC 

18.3.22 – Comic Relief 

w/c 21.3.22 Dentists Dentist Visit - TBC 

w/c 28.3.22 Chicks/Spring 28.3.22 – Eggs and incubator 

arriving! 

29.3.22 – Class Photo 

             - Parents’ Evening 

30.3.22 – Parents’ Evening 

w/c 4.4.22 Chicks/Easter 8.4.22 – Last day of term 
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Class Dojo 

 

Thank you so much to those of you who have uploaded photos of your family’s traditions, your child as a baby, 

etc. We have really enjoyed learning about the heritage and history of some of our class so far. As shared on 

Dojo, we are gradually building up our class display on a large world map. If you are yet to upload photos to 

your child’s portfolio under the headings, please do so when you can. We would still like lots of lovely photos 

of your normal family time together to share what you have been up to so please keep these coming in.  

 

Naming Clothes 

 

Please ensure any items coming into Nursery are named. This includes jumpers/cardigans, hats, scarves and 

gloves where possible. Please check that all the uniform you have is yours and return any items of uniform 

that belong to another child. Please ensure bottles are renamed too when the names are washed off.  

 

Reminders… 

 

Any more snack contributions are to be paid through ParentPay as soon as possible please. 

 

I’m looking forward to a busy, but fun, term ahead! 

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

 

Miss Godfrey  
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